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With Miss Smith and Mr Bradman 
This week we have been reading the story of The Three Billy Goats Gruff. We have enjoyed making bridges, 
writing speech bubbles for the troll, writing about Spring, making Easter chicks and exploring different 
colours in the water tray. The children have been to a Royal Ball this week in the role-play area and have 
written some invitations to go the Palace. It was so lovely to see so many Mums and Grandmas for Mothers’ 
Day morning; the children thoroughly enjoyed the morning and made some lovely crafts. We have included a 
feedback form in the children’s homework books; we would appreciate your comments. Thank you.  
 
Next week 
We will be continuing our work on The Three Billy Goats Gruff and making some Easter crafts. We will be 
making some delicious Easter nests and making Easter eggs.  
 
School Disco 
Before the school disco parents are able to come into the classroom to change the children into their party 
clothes next Tuesday. Parents have to accompany their children to the disco. If you are unable to accompany 
your child please arrange for another parent to supervise your child. 
 
With Mrs Bendall 
We have really enjoyed using the new Music Room in Early Years this week. The children have explored a 
variety of different instruments, creating louder and quieter sounds and playing to accompany songs. 
Outside, we have been digging in the garden, looking for worms and role-playing being bus drivers. A group of 
children also did a wonderful re-enactment of We’re Going on a Bear Hunt in the rain, which was videoed and 
watched by the rest of the class at the end of the session! It was lovely to see so many of you at our Mothers’ 
Day Open Morning today. We hope that you like your special cards! 
 
Notices 
 

 Bright Sparks: We would be very grateful if you could share with us any amazing achievements that 
your child has made out of school, so that we can celebrate them in school, too. 

 We would be grateful for any boxes etc. which we can use in our junk modelling area. 
 If you have any uniform, pants, socks etc. at home that your child has borrowed from school could 

you please return them as soon as possible, as we are running low.  
 Please ensure all PE kit and school uniform is named with the correct name. We have numerous items 

of clothing in the classroom that are not named and are in our lost property. Please come and have a 
look if you are missing any items. 

 Please continue to write in your child’s reading record once you have heard them read. 
 

The Reception gate will be locked at 8:45am in line with the rest of the school. If you arrive after this time 
please go to the office. Thank you.  

 
 

Important Dates  
28th March – School Disco 3:30-4:15pm 
31st March – Break up for Easter 
18th April – Return to school 
 
 

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us, 

from all of the Early Years’ Team. 
 
 




